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12 June 2024 
 

Dear Keely 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT 

The members, volunteers and management committee thank you for your generous, ongoing support through the 
donation of crushed rock for our nursery. 

As you are aware, Candlebark has served the local community for more than 30 years. We would not have been able 
to do this without your support. 

After struggling to survive Covid lockdowns, our nursery is now rebuilding a strong foundation for future success. Your 
recent donation of crushed rock has helped make our site safer for our volunteers and clients. For this we are truly 
thankful and appreciative. We were fortunate to have our local Bunnings store supply workers to help us spread the 
crushed rock a few weeks ago. We still have a large area of our site that needs crushed rock, as it has been years since 
the site was properly maintained. 

Thanks to the support of our membership, the weed situation is mostly controlled, and we have scheduled a 
community working bee for Saturday 29th June 2024 to try an finish most of the remaining site maintenance. 

The management committee would love to acknowledge Boral Montrose’s support for our organisation by erecting a 
sign inside our facilities. We will also continue to acknowledge Boral on our website and publications. If you ever need 
indigenous plants for your Montrose site, we would be happy to provide them for you at no cost. 

Please see the photos on the following pages that show the areas we have treated with your generous donation. 

With grateful thanks and kind regards 

 

 

Debbie Shaw 
Secretary 
on behalf of the management committee 
Candlebark Community Nursery Incorporated. 
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Figure 1: Bunnings Croydon crew helping move the crushed rock 

 

 

Figure 2: The new crushed rock path in the shadehouse 
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Figures 3: & 4 The new retail area pathways 
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Figure 5: The muddiest pathway is now safe to use 

 

  Figure 7: Entry to the hard standing area 

 
 

Figure 6: The most dangerous slope is now safe to use 


